
Happy New Year Pilgrims of the Southern 

Nevada Walk to Emmaus Community! 
  

“MARK YOUR CALENDARS” for our future gatherings!      

 

Gathering times will be from 12:00-2:00, & we will share snacks instead of a full meal. 

February 1 at Desert Springs United Methodist Church- We will be playing “EMMAUS JEOPARDY” 

March 1- TBD     April 5- TBD    May 3- TBD    June 7-TBD 

July- NO GATHERING 

August 2= TBD   September 6- TBD   October 4- TBD 

November 1- TBD   December 6- TBD 

Yup, you read correctly, we will be meeting monthly to better facilitate training, listen to 4th day 

& walk talks, prepare agape, fellowship and prepare for our next walk. 

We are working hard to rebuild our community, and recognize that COVID took a toll on our community 

participation and we are encouraging everyone to come back and join our amazing community. 

 

God calls his people to return to him and find rest in him, offering salvation and strength. 
Isaiah 30:15 

 
Our new board representatives are: 

Community Lay Director- Cheryl Marsh 

Community Spiritual Director- Pastor Russ Marsh 

Assistant Community Lay Director – Kelly Moshman 

Training- Kelly Moshman and Cheryl Marsh 

Registrar/Secretary- Beth Blackwood 

Music- Cynthia Izzy 

Facilities- Gordon Hammond 

Prayer- Heather Bosano 

Communication/Website/Newsletter; Bebe Brechner 

Agape- Shirley Hammond 

Supplies- Chris Moshman 

Treasurer/Data Base- Bryson Fox 

4th Day- Vacant 

Watch your email for a gathering reminder! 

 

  


